Excellencies,

Ladies and Gentlemen,

As promised, please find enclosed the text relating to those points that were still open for negotiation in the draft Declaration of Principles and Plan of Action. We have tried to find possible compromise wording, fully aware that this may mean that all sides will not necessarily be happy with the outcome. But hopefully if all sides are equally unhappy, then we have a chance for achieving consensus in the overall negotiation process.

Marc Furrer,

Secretary of State, Switzerland

